
NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that at a meeting held on July 8, 2020 at 9:00 AM, the Westport Board of 
Selectmen, acting in its capacity as the Water Pollution Control Authority took the following 
action:  

Upon motion by Jim Marpe, seconded by Melissa Kane and passing by a vote of 3-0, it was: 
 
RESOLVED, that the Re-Application of Summit Saugatuck, LLC for Extension of Private 
Sewer from Davenport Lane to Hiawatha Lane Extension; Allocation of Sewer Capacity; and 
Approval to Connect Residential Development, dated February 7, 2020 is hereby DENIED, 
due to 
 
(i) lack of a positive 8-24 Report from the Westport Planning & Zoning Commission  or 

Representative Town Meeting by a 2/3 vote; and  
(ii) the WPCA’s Policy Regarding “Private Sanitary Sewer Mainline Extensions” (MLE) 

condition that the Water Pollution Control Authority may not consider the 
application without a positive 8-24 Report. 

 
James S. Marpe, Chair 

Submitted to Town Clerk’s Office July 14, 2020 

 


